
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                        5 September 2020  
Dear Homeowner 
"The spring wakes us, nurtures us and revitalizes us. How often does your spring 
come? If you are a prisoner of the calendar, it comes once a year. If you are creating 
authentic power, it comes frequently, or very frequently." --Gary ZukavIts 
   
New Director 
Albert Swanepoel owner of stand 2995 has been co-opted by the Board to fill the 
current vacancy. Albert has had an illustrious career at AMSA and is portfolio includes 
DRP, Maintenance and Safety. We are excited about impact Albert is going to have 
and his willingness to serve the estate and it’s members.  
   
Financial Manager 
We would like to welcome Sheree du Toit to Parys Golf & Country Estate, as the New 
Financial Manager! Good luck and may your time with us be extremely successful. 
   
Environmental Matters 
Arbor week 
For those of you who are passionate about the environment we have 130 trees that 
will be planted around the estate and on the golf course in the coming weeks. 
Homeowners and golfers can sponsor a tree or make a donation towards the trees. 
The species we will be planting are Wild olive, White Stinkwood, Vaderlandswilg, 
Karee and White Karee. 
To make a donation please contact the office admin@parysestate.co.za 
   
Department of Environment 
The teams from the department have been doing a great job with the removal of alien 
invasive species on the estate. 2 Teams are currently working on the estate. 
We are extremely excited about the final outcome of this project as there are some 
hidden gems being discovered around the estate. We truly live on a beautiful Island. 
   
Restaurant 
With the restaurant open as of today 5 September we would really appreciate your 
support. Trading Hours: 
Mon – Closed 
Tue – Closed 
Wed – Open 
Thu – Closed 
Fri – Sun - Open   
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Levy 
Reminder that there is an increase in the levy as of 1 October 2020 as referred to in 
the communique earlier this week. 
 
Regards  
Jacques Botes 
General Manager 
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